



2005 The Bahamas Red Cross - Center for the Deaf (Jan)



The Bahamas Red Cross and Department of Education Centre for The Deaf P.O. Box N-91

Nassau, Bahamas Telephone: (242) 323-6767 Fax (242) 328-5294

Yank Barry C/o Crystal Palace Casino Nassau, The Bahamas

January 11,05

Dear Barry,

On behalf of the teachers and students of the Centre For The Deaf, we thank and applaud you for the generous and timely donation presented to us at the Christmas party.

Be assured that the donation will be used to assist with the purchasing of group hearing aids for our students.

We look forward to a continued relationship with you.

Once again thank you.

Sincerely,

Tessa Nottage(Mrs)

Principal